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I oppose Bill SB 1154. This is an overreach of authority.  The Government  does not 

own the water and they did not pay for the well they want to control. The truth is the 

rain, the small streams the rivers and underground aquifers all belong to the One who 

created them and I think we know who that is. The Government sure didn't stop the 

South Umpqua from flooding people's properties.  


